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BRIEFING INVITATION  

INVITE ONLY 

Coronavirus Update:   
Coronavirus Telebriefing for Restaurants  

Public Health Officials Provide Update on Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

Boosters are available for eligible individuals for all three FDA-approved vaccines; Pfizer, Moderna, and 

Johnson & Johnson. While we continue prioritizing getting unvaccinated people vaccinated against COVID-19, 

we encourage everyone who is eligible to enhance their immunity by getting a booster dose. It is important 

that those at high risk because of their age, underlying health conditions, or occupational setting, get their 

booster dose. Public Health will conduct a telebriefing to update you on the latest COVID-19 response, and 

vaccination efforts, and we’ll answer your questions and listen to your feedback. 

 
WHEN:       Wednesday, October 27, 2021 
                        Time: 2:00p.m. – 3:00p.m. (PDT) 
 
WHERE:         Telephone Call-in: 844-291-5489 
     Access Code:  5378436 
 

Participants are strongly urged to call in 15 minutes prior to the start time of the call to check-
in. Call starts promptly.  

 
WHO: Liza Frias, REHS, Director 
 Environmental Health 
   
 Robert Ragland, Chief Compliance Officer 
 Los Angeles County Department of Public Health 
 

Dawn Terashita, MD, MPH, Associate Director 
Acute Communicable Disease Control Program 

                                                         
CONTACT:  LA County Department of Public Health | (213) 240-8144 | media@ph.lacounty.gov  
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Los Angeles County Department of Public Health works to protect health,  
prevent disease, and promote health and well-being. 
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